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End Puppy Farming 
 
As an ex vet nurse I saw the horrific condition many of these puppies and occasionally the 
parent dogs, that had been rescued, were in. The parent dogs are often kept in such terrible 
conditions and simply there to pump puppies out for monetary gain. No regard is given for the 
dogs life or well being and the female dogs are often bred over and over until they are no longer 
able too. Some are lucky and find rescue homes, some are killed. 
 
Puppies are often inbred and end up with a range of debilitating medical complications which 
cause stress on both them and their new owners. I have seen dog owners unable to process how 
their 12 week puppy is so sick it may never make it to see it’s 1st birthday. Parvo, distemper and 
hepatitis are all common, and usually fatal, illnesses that presented. 
 
Please, please stop puppy farms! Make it so that the majority of dogs come from registered and 
monitored breeders for their sake and future owners. 


